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A further communication, dated 6 August 1987 

 

 

1. On 6 August 1987 the Director General received a letter dated 6 August 1987 from the 

Permanent Mission of Switzerland to the International Organizations in Vienna relating to the export 

of nuclear material, equipment or technology. 

 

2. As requested, the text of the letter is reproduced below for the information of all Member 

States. 

 

__________ 

 

 “The Permanent Mission of Switzerland presents its compliments to the Director General of the 

International Atomic Energy Agency and, with reference to the Mission’s letter No. 004 of 11 

January 1978, reproduced under the heading “Letter XI” in document INFCIRC/254 of February 

1978, has the honour to state that, consequent upon revision of national legislation, the principles 

governing transfer of technology set forth in the documents appended to the Mission’s letter No. 003 

of 11 January 1978 have been fully applied in Switzerland since 1 April 1987. 

 

 

 

 

97-4276 

 



 

 

 The Permanent Mission would be grateful to the Director General if he could communicate the 

text of this letter to the Governments of all States Members of the IAEA. 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Switzerland takes this opportunity to reiterate to the Director 

General of the International Atomic Energy Agency the assurances of its highest esteem. 
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